
 

 

SCHOOL TRIP INFORMATION SHEET  

January 2022 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

We are very lucky to have been able to arrange our Mill Cottage Farm experience this year. Mill Cottage 
Farm will join us at school on Thursday 3rd March 2022 for a hands on experience with a variety of 
different farm animals. The children will learn facts about each animal and how to care for them, it is a 
great learning experience and lots of fun! Please see below for further Mill Cottage Farm experience 
information.  

Trip Name Mill Cottage Farm Experience 
 

Trip Organiser Ellen Kennedy  
 

Trip Date Thursday 3rd March 2022 
 

Lunch Normal hot dinners will be available for all children 
 

Additional Requirements School uniform to be worn – if it is a wet day then wet weather 
shoes and coats are essential.  

 

Medical Information Please inform us if your child has any known allergies. 
Please provide any prescribed medicine to the school office and 
complete a medical form. 

 

A voluntary contribution of £5.50 is now due for this visit; please make your payment by 
cash/cheque to the school office or via the online system, My Child at School app/website. 

You have previously provided permission to the school for your child to attend trips/visits, but if you would 
like to withdraw your child from the Mill Cottage Farm Experience trip, please do not hesitate to contact 
your child’s class teacher. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Ellen Kennedy  

Year R Leader 

 


